
8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-7166 

 www.cngc.com

August 26, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket No. U-210800 – Cascade Natural Gas Supplemental Comments Regarding 
Potential Long-Term Changes and Improvements to Customer Notice, Credit, and 
Collection Rules 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corp. (“Cascade” or “Company”) hereby submits the following 
supplemental responses to the questions posed in the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to 
File Written Comments, dated August 3, 2022, in Docket U-210800. 

Commission Staff notified Cascade that it inadvertently omitted the attachments to Comment 
response numbers 13 and 15. The following files are electronically submitted as part of this 
filing: 

U-210800 13. Cascade Natural Gas Payment Locations- Quick Collect CASH ONLY
U-210800 13. Cascade Natural Gas Payment Locations- Washington Payment Locations
U-210800 CNGC 15. WAC 480-90-193.pdf
U-210800 CNGC 15. WAC 480-90-197.pdf

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at christopher.mickelson@cngc.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Christopher Mickelson  

Christopher Mickelson  
Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd.  
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
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